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              August 19, 2010
On October 21, 2010, the Green Historical Society held an open meeting at the John Torok Senior Center.  President Renee’ Summers called the meeting to order at 7:09 pm.
President Summers welcomed Superintendent Mike Nutter from Green Local Schools.  Superintendent Nutter discussed the history of excellence in the Green Local School District.  Mr. Nutter spoke about some future opportunities for our groups to work together.
Officer Reports
BJ Hutchison indicated that there was no new Vice President’s report.  President Summers thanked Mr. Hutchison and all those who helped make the Ohio Barns presentation a great success in September.   A brief discussion about  the presentation ensued.
Staci Schweikert gave the Secretary’s report.  Mrs. Schweikert read correspondence from Greg Frank and  thank you note from the Perry Township Historical Society.  Mrs. Schweikert distributed copies of the minutes from our August meeting and the October Board meeting.  A motion to adopt the August minutes was made by Jim St. John and seconded by Amy Nichols.
Sharon Haydu was absent, so no treasurer’s report was given.
Karen Huff was absent, so no fundraising report was given.

Ditches
President Summers asked if there was an update on the WPA ditch project research.  A discussion of the Dickerhoof Ditches versus the WPA project swales ensued.  BJ Hutchison volunteered to work with Amy Nichols and Don Sample to determine if any further action or research is needed.
Non-profit Status

President Summers gave an overview of the changes to our organizational structure as a result of our incorporation.  Staci Schweikert distributed a document entitled ‘Summary of our Corporation Status’ and attempted to summarize our current Code of Regulations and the role of the Board of Directors.  
Bob Vatilla mentioned that Special Collections will have a ‘Late Night at the Library’ tomorrow evening at 6:30.

Bob Vatilla asked if anyone new about an organization called the New Wycoalon Club circa 1922 located at or near the current Camp Y-Noah.  Some discussion about the Ohio Stock Food Company and Pig Farm near I-77 ensued.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Amy Nichols and seconded by Glenn Witsaman at 8:35 p.m..
Respectfully submitted,

Staci Schweikert

Secretary
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